

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and

DATE:

September 19, 2016

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 13-0284

Parking Facilities - Redefined

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) acknowledges City Council Bill 13-0284 and respectfully defers this bill to the Department of Finance. If passed, the bill will revise the licensing procedure for some parking facilities.

cc:

Colin Tarbert Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill13/13-0284

